[bookmark: _GoBack]From: David Rogers [mailto:david@karmilla.co.uk] 
Sent: 01 May 2019 10:06
To: Councillor Bryn Williams; Cllr Arash Ali Fatemian; James Kirkham
Cc: Deddington PC; helenoldfield.dpc@gmail.com; maryrobinson.dpc@gmail.com
Subject: S106 contributions for 18/02147/OUT (land to the west of Wimborn Close, Deddington)
Importance: High

Hello all,

Regarding potential S106 contributions for 18/02147/OUT (land to the west of Wimborn Close, Deddington)

We can see from the planning portal that negotiations on a Section 106 agreement for this application are well underway and we would please ask if this document could be written in such a way to ensure that contributions are focused on improving facilities in Deddington wherever possible.

The Windmill Centre sport centre is just across the road from the site and a commuted sum to extend and enhance existing play areas would be very welcome.

Many thanks and best regards,


David Rogers
Chair - Deddington Parish Council
Karmilla
Hempton Road
Deddington
Oxon
OX15 0QG

01869 337065
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